
NO on SB 16.  Please vote against this bill. It goes against Oregon land use laws that have protected farmland and prevented 
sprawl. Allowing housing developments on lands designated as exclusive farm use anywhere in the state, you risk the downfall of 
our great system.  If you let Malheur County do this, all counties could ask to do the same. There is no valid reason to allow Malheur 
County to damage our land use laws just for a housing development on farm or ranch land. 


